Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 2:58 PM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Attorney

From: SAM BROWN <samwbrown@mac.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 2:49 PM
To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Attorney

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please Add this to the public record. Thank you. Sam Brown

Dear Mayor Johnson. | am sorry there will be no presentation as you had requested. But, critically, no one should have a
blank check to hire a consulting attorney without full vetting and a chance for Commissioners to interview and review
the credentials of any proposed candidate. This is clearly a responsibility the Commissioners should not delegate to staff.

For that reason the proposed resolution should not be passed. Thanks for listening.

Sam Brown
814 Ashe St

Sent from my iPhone



